| would like to take this opportunity to thank Dave Coleman for his cooperation in helping the Mojave
River Valley Horsemen's Association settle the issues involved in staging our Horse shows at Horsemen's
Park. Further |

would like to take the time to speak of the willingness of our town employees Jabez and Dave to use
their talents to make sure everything is in order for our upcoming show season opener Feb 21. All are
welcome and

there is no charge for coming and enjoying a day of viewing horse's in a show ring setting.

Dave Coleman's attitude is one of (LET'S FIND A WAY TO ACHIEVE OUR GOALS AND NOT ONE OF
WE CAN'T BECAUSE OF THIS OR THAT). The town is lucky to have a Parks and Recreation Manager
with

foresight and an enjoyable cooperative attitude.

Thanking you in advance

William E. Inger



